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Polish Railways PKP has selected GD&K Consulting for its partner in the re-development of the 

Kraków Główny Railway Station. The project will involve the construction of 21,000 sqm of office 

and retail space at the estimated cost of €55 million. Construction is set to be launched in 2017 and 
completed in 2019.  
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